
Maplewood High School 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20, 2024 
 

 

Food/Hygiene Pantry: The Food and Hygiene Pantry is open to ALL STUDENTS in grades 7 to 

12. It is located in Mrs. Starcher’s room across from the gym. It is open daily from 12:00-2:30pm. 

 

FCA: Attention students grades 9-12. There will be an FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes)/ 

Young Life get together every Friday right after school in the art room. It will only last 15-30 

minutes and anyone is welcome, whether you are an athlete or not. Hope to see you there! 

 

Students of the Month: March MHS students of the month are… 

 

7th Grade: Nicholas Rossi and Brooke Benton 

8th Grade: Addison Barry and Daniel Decker 

High School: Dylan Thomas and Wriley Boyd 

 

Volleyball: Attention girls in 8th-11th grade. There will be a volleyball meeting for girls interested 

in playing high school volleyball next year! The meeting is Wednesday the 20th at the beginning 

of 5A. 

 

Athletics: Maplewood Athletic Club is looking for students to work the concession stand at 

baseball and softball games at Mecca Park throughout the month of May. Pay is $15 per night. 

This is a great opportunity to earn some summer spending money whole building your resume! 

Email maplewoodathleticclub@gmail.com if interested. 
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